
From: Danny Varat <DannyVarat@scstatehouse.gov>
To: Lily CogdillLilyCogdill@scstatehouse.gov

Date: 4/26/2017 3:58:19 PM
Subject: Re: Do you have additional info on this event?

​Meet with Bob Castellani


From: Lily Cogdill
 
Sent: Wednesday, April 26, 2017 1:43 PM
 
To: Danny Varat
 
Subject: Do you have additional info on this event? 
 

 

Lily Cogdill
Director of Administration
Office of Lieutenant Governor
P.O. Box 142
Columbia, S.C. 29201
Ph. 803.734.2079
lilycogdill@scstatehouse.gov
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